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And just like that, our school year is over. Wow! Our school year ended with 20 children enrolled in our 
morning preschool class and 8 children in the afternoon class. What a blessing to share Jesus’ love with so 

many families each day. We hope many of you were able to attend our End of the Year Program and 
check out the Art Show in the gym – 135 pieces of beautiful artwork from throughout the school year was 
on display!  Our preschoolers did such a wonderful job singing during the program and it was so fun to see 

all the pictures in slideshows from throughout the school year. 

Our summer program will be held the first two weeks in June. This year our theme is Finding Jesus, Under the 
Sea! Our preschoolers will enjoy lots of outdoor & water fun as they learn the stories of Jonah and the 

Whale & Jesus Calms the Storm. 
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